TOWN OF SULLIVAN
PARK BOARD Minutes
DATE: September 18, 2017
Members present: Kim Guignard, Mark Davies, Brian O’Connor, Dave Albee, Wayne Horning, Renee Rudd, Scott Pellman and Julie LaFave
Board Liaison: Absent
I. SECRETARY’S REPORT
May Minutes were passed out and reviewed. No changes noted. Motion to accept as presented made by Mark and seconded by Wayne. All were in favour. 

II. ADDITIONS TO AGENDA
None
III. OLD BUSINESS
· Trees in the front of Chapman Park – All that were in the process of dying have been completely removed from the entrance to the park. Park should now be in good shape for some time. At this time, there is no plan to re-plant in that location. 
· Stream work to be completed this week – The 2nd phase of the stream renovation in Sullivan Park is being completed this week. 
· Pond update – At the earliest, the pond project will begin again in 2018. 
· Beaver Dam update – After much work, the beavers seemed to have moved out of the area and the dam has been dismantled/drained. 
IV. NEW BUSINESS
· Archery Classes have begun! – The archery range was been designed and classes began in Chapman Park last week. 
· Roof on Pavilion 3 done this week. – Lyle from Madison County brought a crew to Sullivan Park this week to replace the old roof on pavilion 3. This means Pavilion 3 can begin to be rented out again in 2018.
Motion was made to adjourn meeting at 6:27 by Mark and seconded by Dave. All were in favour. Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 30.

